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UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

September 7, 2016 
       
 
 
James M. Shuler 
Manager, DOE Packaging Certification Program 
U.S. Department of Energy 
Office of Packaging and Transportation  
EM-4.2.4, 270 CC, Rm 3113 
Washington, DC 20585 
 
SUBJECT: CORRECTED CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE NO. 9330, REVISION NO.9, 

FOR THE MODEL NO. ATR-FFSC PACKAGE 
 
Dear Dr. Shuler: 
 
On August 19, 2016, the NRC staff issued Certificate of Compliance (CoC) No. 9330, 
Revision No. 9, for the Model No. ATR-FFSC package. 
 
By letter dated August 31, 2016, you requested an administrative change to the certificate, i.e., 
to allow the use of Revision Nos. 8 and 9 of the certificate until December 31, 2016, and May 
31, 2020, respectively.  This letter provides the corrected page of the CoC for your 
incorporation. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I may be contacted at (301) 415-7505. 

 
Sincerely, 

      
 
 /RA/ 
 
Pierre Saverot, Project Manager  
Spent Fuel Licensing Branch 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 
  and Safeguards 
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Enclosures: 1. Corrected Certificate of Compliance 
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  2. Registered Users 
 
cc w/encls. 1:    R. Boyle, Department of Transportation 
    J. Shuler, Department of Energy 
                           Registered Users 
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